Oaklands Junior School

Headteacher - Mrs H West Butler Road, Crowthorne, Berkshire RG45 6QZ

Telephone: 01344-773496

admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk

www.oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk



9th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

As mentioned previously, the staff have been working towards finalising our plans for Remote Home Learning based on 3 different scenarios:

Scenario 1 – Some children self-isolating

Scenario 2 – Bubble self-isolating

Scenario 3 – Lockdown – whole school closed.

Over the past few weeks, children in Years 4, 5 & 6 have been learning how to use Assignments in Teams to access and hand in their homework. Children in Year 3 have been becoming familiar with our virtual learning platform, Oaklands World of Learning (OWL) and they will begin to use Assignments later in the term.

To help with these preparations, we would like you to complete a survey to share what you as parents would like to see included in remote learning. The survey will also ask questions about the availability of IT equipment in your home and whether children will have suitable access during the school day. It will also ask about the ability to access Teams.

The link to the survey is below:

Remote Home Learning Survey

We look forward to your responses and would be grateful if the survey could be completed by Friday 16th October.

Yours faithfully,



Mrs H. West Headteacher







